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mary warfield <m.e.warfield@gmail.com>
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To:  John Compton <johncompton@me.com>; Darrell Anderson <deanderson47@verizon.net>; David Cosson
<dcosson@rcn.com>; christine Dibble <christinedibble@outlook.com>; PATRICE KLEIN <patriceklein@hotmail.com>; Barbara
Raimondo <baraimondo@me.com>; Gray Yachup <gyachup@gmail.com>

We would like to echo the sentiment of other residents about the upcoming council vote on the
Brown Street connection.  I would encourage council members to vote in response to the
overwhelming town vote in support of this location .  The town has gone out of  its way to provide
unbiased assessment of alternatives and to allow residents to be heard.  I think it is time to accept  the
will of the residents and bring this matter to conclusion.  If interested parties would like to pursue
alternatives it should be at their initiative.  The town should make it clear to Montgomery County that
Brown Street is our choice.
Thank you,
Mary Warfield and John Guidera
500 McCauley St.


